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• From Mrs. Sornson:   THANK YOU! for your wonderful and generous Catholic Principal’s Day 
gifts!  I want you all to know how much I also appreciate each of you.  St A’s is the best! 

• There is No School Thursday or Friday this week for the Thanksgiving Break - we will see 
everyone back on Monday, Nov 30th. 

• Next week, there is an 1pm Early Dismissal on Wed, Nov 2nd for Teacher Professional 
Development. 

• For those families living outside the Jesup School District:  Non-public transportation 
reimbursement forms are due to your home school district by Dec 1.  Forms were sent home 
last month and a link to the form online was emailed yesterday.   

• Advent begins on Sunday, Nov 29th.  The St. A 2020 Advent Kindness Calendar is posted in 
color on our Facebook page, on our website AND printed in black and white on the back of this 
news update.  The calendar was created by our students from Kindergarten - 8th grade.  This 
year, we are focusing on helping our students live out Christ’s love both at home and at school 
each and every day. 

• Reminder that St Athanasius School will be participating in the Knights of Columbus “Care 
and Share” Project for the holiday season.  The project needs canned goods, boxed foods, 
cleaning supplies and toiletry items.  The class that brings in the most number of items per 
student will earn a donut party!  All items need to be in by Fri, Dec 11th. 

Have a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving! 
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